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Sommario/riassunto GAO was mandated to examine (1) the accuracy of the Corps' fiscal
years 2007 and 2008 quarterly reports to Congress about continuing
contracts that included the new clause, (2) the extent to which the
Corp' use of continuing contacts with the new clause may have affected
its execution of the Civil Works program during this time, and (3) the
extent to which the Corps followed legal procedures in implementing
the new clause.
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